Jay Potter Scholarship
Application

The 3rd annual Jay Potter scholarship, in memory of our long-time head pro, will be awarded to
a Battenkill member who is a 2025 high school graduate. The application deadline for the $500
scholarship is 7/15/2025.

Name

Address

Phone

Did you graduate high Yes [ No [
school in 20257

High School Attended

Are you attending college Yes [J No [
in the fall?

What college will you be attending?

College major (or undecided)

What does the Battenkill Country Club mean to you?

Please bring completed applications to the clubhouse or email to battenkillcc@gmail.com



mailto:battenkillcc@gmail.com

